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January 26, 2007 
 
To: Members, Commission to Study the Henderson Brook Bridge in the Allagash Wilderness 

Waterway 
 
From: Patrick Norton, OPLA Director 
 
Re: Errata sheet for study report 
 
 
In preparing the final report for the Commission to Study the Henderson Brook Bridge in the Allagash 
Wilderness Waterway, one recommendation and the text associated with that recommendation were 
inadvertently left out of the printed and bound report. The text that was omitted is shown below.  Please 
insert this sheet in your copy of the report.  
 
Correction 1.  Please insert the following in the Executive Summary on page ii after Recommendation 9.   
 

“Recommendation 9-A:  In the event that the existing Henderson Brook Bridge fails prior to a 
permit being obtained as envisioned in the previous recommendation, the commission 
recommends that the Maine Department of Conservation, Bureau of Parks and Lands move with 
alacrity to seek approval from LURC and the Army Corps of Engineers to begin construction 
under emergency provisions.” 

 
Correction 2.  Please insert the following on page 13 at the end of IV. Findings and Recommendation, 
E.  Permitting: 
 

“At the January 4th meeting, special provisions for initiating projects and expediting permit 
processing in emergency situations were reviewed.  Commission members present at the meeting 
agreed that if continuing deterioration or damage by a single ice, flood or other event renders the 
bridge unusable to commercial traffic then at that point an emergency situation exists.  
Specifically, if the bridge no longer safely supports trucks loaded with forest products, the bridge 
has failed and an emergency situation exists.  This is consistent with the Legislature’s findings 
regarding the importance of timber harvesting to the regional economy (See Appendix A-Sec. 
2).   

 
Recommendation 9-A:  In the event that the existing Henderson Brook Bridge fails prior to a permit 
being obtained as envisioned in the previous recommendation, the commission recommends that the 
Maine Department of Conservation, Bureau of Parks and Lands move with alacrity to seek approval 
from LURC and the Army Corps of Engineers to begin construction under emergency provisions.” 

  
Thank you.  I apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.  Please feel free to call if you have 
any questions. 
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